
Dear resident or business operator

The City of Ryde is committed to the delivery 
and maintenance of high quality infrastructure 
and facilities. As part of this commitment, there 
will be stormwater drainage works at the 
intersection of Coxs Road and Wolfe Road, 
North Ryde (see map on reverse side).

The work is part of Council’s four year delivery 
plan for new infrastructure and includes the 
installation of new drainage pits and pipes.

Example stormwater drainage works in progress

Stormwater Drainage Upgrade
Coxs Road, North Ryde

For further information 
please do not hesitate to contact:

Project Manager: Peter Shephard

Phone: (02) 9952 8286

Email: pshephard@ryde.nsw.gov.au

Changed traffic conditions

Construction activities will occupy some parking 
spaces in the area and there will be short 
delays to through traffic at various times. 
Pedestrians detours will also be in place.

Timing of works

Construction is due to start in mid July 2020, 
and be completed by mid August 2020, 
weather permitting.

Construction hours are typically Monday to 
Friday between 7:00am and 4:00pm, and some 
Saturdays.

Council thanks you for your patience.
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